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Bernard Morris

Clark's Grebe

Aechmophorus clarkii

1

Winter adult

11-02-1987 10:00 AM

Not yet (please do, eBird is great!)

Somerset

Lake Somerset

Southeastern portion of lake.

N40.022487, W79.063940

Lake

About 100 yards.

Clear view with the sun at our backs.

Swift 15-60x scope.

Rather than retype everything here, I have scanned and attached a copy of the
original letter and sketch sent to Frank & Barb Haas back in (I believe) 1988. I
don't think it ever "officially" went through PORC as this was right around the
time of the committee's inception.
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Rather than retype everything here, I have scanned and attached a copy of the
original letter and sketch sent to Frank & Barb Haas back in (I believe) 1988. I
don't think it ever "officially" went through PORC as this was right around the
time of the committee's inception.

Rather than retype everything here, I have scanned and attached a copy of the
original letter and sketch sent to Frank & Barb Haas back in (I believe) 1988. I
don't think it ever "officially" went through PORC as this was right around the
time of the committee's inception.

Hi all. Since I'm retired now, I've taken occasions to begin entering many of my
old records into eBird. That's when I found the attached copy of my report that I
wrote to Frank and Barb Haas back in (I believe) 1988. Obviously, the address
and phone number at the top of the first page is outdated. Please note that Paul
Schwalbe and his wife saw the same bird from the boat ramp on the other side
of the lake and identified it as a Clark's/Western Grebe but were too far away to
narrow it down to the exact species. Bernie took some photos of it, which I never
saw. He told me that they didn't help prove the identification one way or the other
between Clark's and Western. Remember that this was the "film camera" days
with very limited ability to blow up the photos with any quality like today's
monstrous megapixels can provide. He now lives in Albuquerque and I don't
know his current Email address. I realize that it's doubtful this record will be
accepted but thought it was worth submitting the documentation rather than
leaving it to die in my filing cabinet as it has for the last 32 years. I guessed on
the time but know that it was definitely in the late morning since the sun was at
our backs while on the eastern shore of the lake. Thanks for your time. It was
great working with the team.
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National Geographic "Field Guide to the Birds of North America"
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